Maurices - Ashland @

We have been working hard this week getting the Ashland maurices ready for you .... We will be
unlocking our doors at 10:30am tomorrow (Friday June 5th)....Here are a few things that will look a little
different during our re-open

¢ We are adhering to a store capacity limit at all times. This means we can only allow 17 people in the
store at one time to ensure social distancing (This includes employees and children). We ask that you
allow for extra time when visiting us in case you may have to wait.

¢ We will only have 1 register open, again, to allow for social distancing for your safety and that of our
employees. Please allow for extra time as this could mean a longer wait during checkout than
anticipated. The pin pad will be sanitized after each use.

¢ We will be utilizing every other fitting room and only allowing a 7 item limit for each time you use
your room. Again this may pose an instance where you may have to wait longer than normal. All fitting
rooms will be cleaned after each

# Associates will be wearing masks and we will be encouraging customers to do so as well.

¢ We will be accepting returns but it will be a zero touch process for our staff. You will hold the tags up
to the scanner and place your return items into a designated bin.
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¢ If you aren’t quite ready to dive into the “new normal” quite yet, we will also be offering doorside

pickup and appointment online shopping! Call 715-682-6885 for more information!

¢ Lastly, Monday-Friday we are opening at 10:30am and closing at 5:30pm to begin our nightly cleaning
procedures. On Saturday’s we will be open from 10:00am to 5:00pm and Sunday’s will be 11:00am to
3:00pm

This is a bit of a learning curve for us so we, again, ask for your patience while we navigate all of our new
policies set in place to help keep us all safe. We appreciate your kindness and excitement as we get back
up and running. We can’t wait to see you all!!



